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          10 December 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

On Friday I met with a Kent County Council Property officer and contractors 

regarding some urgent works that are needed on the school building. It was 

decided that the works need to be carried out as soon as possible.  

Having consulted with the Area Education Officer and after looking at various 

scenarios, due to the layout of the school, the nature of the works and Covid 

restrictions, it will not be possible to have the school open during the works. 

The works are scheduled to start Monday 4th January and finish Sunday 

10th January. School will be closed that week. 

School will reopen Monday 11th January, 

During that week the school will provide remote learning via Zoom lessons as 

well as emailed work. If you would prefer a paper pack of work please email your 

class teacher by Thursday 10th December. Class teachers will meet to ensure 

that Zoom lessons are at different times for classes. 

I am sorry for the inconvenience that this may cause but it is essential that the 

works go ahead. 

Yours sincerely,   

 

Mrs E Pearson 


